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30th January 2014

FROM PETER DAVID 
TO SPONSOR KATRIN

Dear Sponsor Katrin,

RE: THREE MONTHS DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2013 TO JANUARY 2014

Wishing you happy New Year 2014!

Peter David is a jolly boy and an acrobat who makes the school lively. Peter David is now preparing for his final examinations where he will join his high school in 2015 by the will of God. 

Peter invited his friends who came and enjoyed with us at the Christmas dinner. They sung for me, good news songs. Peter also stood and gave by to Sylvia, Christine and Mohamed, we wish them nice journey when they join high school for four years, succeed in their education and let them prosper to be teachers, doctors, pilots or engineers. 

Peter encourages the pupils who will join high school and requested them to be prayed for, they will be Amos, Imbeva and Peter David who will sit for final examinations. 

The Christmas dinner was good; food was delicious, sodas and biscuits. My birthday was good, children danced around my table. May God bless them. 

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.

